VIOLET WATER SUPPLY CORPORATION
 P.O. BOX 1146, ROBSTOWN, TX 78380
OFFICE-361/387/3350, FAX-361/387/3351
E-MAIL: VIOLETWSC68@AOL.COM 
WEBSITE: VIOLETWSC.COM
May 1, 2025
Reference:
New Water Rates Effective June 1, 2025
Dear Member/Customer:

Due to the increased costs of operations, multiple water cost increases from the City of Corpus Christi over the last eight (8) years, and required future infrastructure improvements,  the Violet Water Supply Corporation Board of Directors, after much consideration, finds itself in a position of having to raise water rates effective June 1, 2025.  The last increase in water rates occurred in 2017.
The new rates are as follows: 







  Old

  New
Base Rate (2,000)



$37.10
$39.21
For Every 1,000 over 2,000 

$12.95
$13.69
The Board of Directors also voted, that for the future, water rates will be reviewed annually in January of each year.  

VIOLET WATER SUPPLY MANAGEMENT

“This institution is an equal opportunity provider and employer”.

If you wish to file a Civil Rights program complaint of discrimination, complete the USDA program Discrimination Complaint Form, found online at “http://www.ascr.usda.gov/complaint_filing_cust. html, or at any USDA office, or call (866)6329992 to request the form. You may also write a letter containing all of the information requested in the form. Send your completed complaint form or letter to us by mail at U.S. Department of Agriculture, Director, Office of Adjudication, 1400 Independence Avenue, S.W. Washington, D.C. 20250-9410, by fax (202)690-7442 or email at program.intake@usda.gov.

